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“KEEP THEM TRUCKS
ROLLING IN” 

ACTION STEEL HAVE BEEN BUSY, BUSY,
BUSY! COME THE END OF JULY OUR

PRODUCTION SHED WILL BE UP! THE
HARD WORK WILL ALL BE ON SHOW FOR

EVERYONE TO SEE. 
AS OF WEDNESDAY, YOU’LL START TO

SEE OUR SHED BEING ERECTED.. 

www.qahay.com.au

WHAT A BUZZ OUR SITE HAS BEEN THE LAST
COUPLE OF MONTHS! WE ARE THRILLED TO
HAVE WELCOMED WARRACK CONCRETE,
STREETERS CONCRETING, ACTION STEEL, J &
T WATSON EARTHMOVING JUST TO NAME A
FEW. 

“THE SHEDDINATOR”



"DEDICATED TO FARMING FOR
BETTER TOMORROWS"

WE HAVE SEEN SOME GREAT CROPS
POKING THIER WAY THROUGH THE
WIMMERA. WITH NOT A BAD DROP OF
RAIN FALL OVER THE LAST 2 MONTHS.
WE HOPE YOU ALL HAD A SMOOTH AND
SAFE SEWING SEASON. 

WE WILL BE AROUND TO VISIT ALL OUR
GROWERS IN THE COMING WEEKS. WITH
A PRICE INDICATION FOR YOU ALL.  

“IT ALL STARTS WITH ONE
GOOD PUDDLE STOMP”
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WITH THE BUILD SITE ON SCHEDULE,
PLANS FOR PRESSING 2024 HAY IS STILL
ON TRACK WITH SEASONAL PRICING,
GRADING AND MARKETS TO BE
ANNOUNCED IN THE COMING WEEKS. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERN, PLEASE
DON’T HESITATE TO CONTACT US ON
THE BELOW DETAILS. 


